
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE/HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
MARCH 10, 2025 
 
CHESS CLUB MEETING 
Chess Club will be meeting after school in the library on Thursday, from 3:10-5pm and will 
continue to meet on Thursdays for the remainder of the year. 
 
HS BILLIE SPIRIT DAY 
High school students, Billie Spirit Day is Friday!  Show your Billie spirit by wearing your Billie 
gear and have a chance to win a Dutch Bros gift card! 
 
BLOOD DRIVE 
Give Blood, help save lives!  Pleasant Hill High School is hosting a blood drive on Tuesday, 
April 1, from 8:30-1:30 in the Aux gym. Please visit RedCrossBlood.org and 
enter: pleasanthillhs to schedule an appointment. 
 
MIDDLE SCHOOL TRACK AND SOCCER 
All MS girls interested in soccer this spring, the season starts soon!  Make sure you get 
registered on Final Forms and have an updated physical on file in the main office.  Optional 
workouts will be held on Thursday each week until spring break at the end of the month.  Hope 
to see you there! 
 
All 6th, 7th, and 8th graders interested in track this spring, practices are starting soon!  Make 
sure you are fully registered on Final Forms and have an up-to-date physical on file in the office. 
There will be optional workouts this week on Tuesday and Thursday.  Official practices start 
Monday, March 17th and will run from 3:30-5:00 each day that week! 
 


